
TOWN OF CUMBERLAND GAP 

BEER BOARD MINUTES 

SEPTEMBER 10, 2018 

1 OF 1 
 

The Beer Board of Cumberland Gap, Tennessee met in regular session on September 10, 

2018, immediately following the Town Board meeting. Mayor Pucciarelli called for a roll 

call. Board Members answered as follows: Susan Bain-here; Chuck Coffey- here; Teresa 

Fuson- absent; Jerry Hopson -here; John Ravnum-here; Phillip Waller-here. 

 

Mayor Pucciarelli called for approval of the minutes. John Ravnum made a motion to the 

approve minutes, with a second by Jerry Hopson.  Mayor Pucciarelli called for a roll call 

vote. Board members voted as follows: Susan Bain-yes; Chuck Coffey-yes; Teresa 

Fuson- absent; Jerry Hopson –yes; John Ravnum-yes; Phillip Waller-yes.  

 

Mayor Pucciarelli called for Old Business:  

There was no old business.  

 

Mayor Pucciarelli called for New Business:  

 

Special Event Beer Permit Application- The Lincoln Memorial University- College of 

Veterinary Medicine’s Student organization will be hosting an event, Josh Project Silent 

Auction, on September 29, 2018 at the Cumberland Gap Convention Center. Only beer 

and wine will be served, they are currently applying for a Tennessee Alcoholic Beverage 

Commission (TABC) permit. Each attendee is allowed a 2 drink maximum per person 

with a licensed and insured bartender on site. 

 

The Josh Project is an organization that helps to supply stuffed animals to children who 

are staying overnight or long-term in hospitals of the local organizations choosing. The 

proceeds from the auction go to purchasing as many boxes as possible to disseminate to 

the children once they are received.  

 

Phillip Waller made a motion to approve the special event beer permit application 

contingent on proof of licensing from the group supervising & responsible for dispensing 

the alcoholic beverages. Susan Bain seconded the motion. Mayor Pucciarelli called for a 

roll call vote. Board members voted as follows: Susan Bain-yes; Chuck Coffey-yes; 

Teresa Fuson- absent; Jerry Hopson –yes; John Ravnum-yes; Phillip Waller-yes.  

 

With no business to come before the board, Jerry Hopson made a motion to adjourn, with 

a second by Susan Bain.  Mayor Pucciarelli called for a roll call vote. Board members 

voted as follows: Susan Bain-yes; Chuck Coffey-yes-; Teresa Fuson-yes; Jerry Hopson –

yes; John Ravnum-yes; Phillip Waller-yes. 

 


